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FDOT to Host Sept. 22 Open House to Discuss On-Street Parking 

Removal on U.S. 1 in Nassau County  

HILLIARD, Fla. –  The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host an open 
house next week to discuss the removal of on-street parking along U.S. 1 (State Road 
15) in Nassau County as part of a future resurfacing project from Ingham Road to the 
Georgia state line. The informal meeting will take place both virtually and in-person 
Thursday, Sept. 22, from 4 to 6 p.m. at First Assembly of God located at 550920 U.S. 1, 
Hilliard, FL 32046.  

Project information and virtual participation instructions are available at 
www.nflroads.com/VPH. Participants who are unable to attend the webinar virtually or 
in-person may listen to the meeting by calling (914) 614-3221 and entering access code 
308-222-397. All participants, regardless of the platform they choose, will be able to 
view project documents and ask questions.  

The parking spaces, from south of Chapel Street to 8th Street in Hilliard and from Yellow 
Oak Court to Pope Drive in Boulogne, will be re-striped as buffered bicycle lanes as part 
of the eight-mile-long resurfacing and roadway improvement project that is scheduled to 
begin in fall 2023.  
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Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
 
A crash can occur at any moment. Whether you are traveling one mile or one thousand 
miles the driver of a motor vehicle and all passengers should always wear a seatbelt. 
Children ages 0 through 3 must be in a child restraint. Kids ages 4 through 5 must be in 
a separate carrier, integrated child seat or booster seat. Let’s get everyone home safe. 
#TargetZeroFL 
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